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6th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Wokingham Inclusive Sports Festival 

 

Your child has been invited to attend the inaugural Wokingham Inclusive Sports Festival.  The festival will 

be held at Loddon Valley Leisure Centre, Rushey Way, Earley RG6 4ED on Thursday 27th February. The 

festival will begin at 9.15am so please drop your child off at 9.00am.  Mrs Walker will be by the leisure 

centre reception to meet the children.  Please collect the children at 2.30pm when the festival finishes.  

They will not need to return to school. 

 

The children will be put into groups and will be led by a sports leader who will stay with their group for the 

whole day.  The programme of activities is still being finalised but it will include New Age Kurling, Boccia, 

dance as well as free time to play in the 3 storey play area that also includes a sensory area.  Other 

possible activities may include trampolining, badminton SMASH, table tennis and basketball but these are 

still to be confirmed. 

 

Please complete the EV2 Parental Consent Form under the forms section of ParentMail by Friday 14th 

February even if your child is unable to take part.  Please contact the school office if you are having 

problems transporting your child. 

 

If you will be transporting other children please complete the EV4 form available on our website at 

http://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/letters/29842.   This form will only need to be completed 

once and will be held on file for the rest of the year. 

 

Children will need:  

- St. Paul’s PE kit (plain white t-shirt, navy blue shorts) with clean trainers 

- a packed lunch with plenty of snacks; 

- a water bottle;  

- a black or navy sweatshirt to wear in case it is cold inside the centre. 

 

We will provide team shirts on the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
C Foster 
 

Mrs C Foster 

PE and Games Coordinator 
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